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Improving the Wellbeing of Hamiltonians 
Hamilton City Council is focused on improving the wellbeing of Hamiltonians through delivering to our five 
priorities of shaping: 

• A city that’s easy to live in 

• A city where our people thrive 

• A central city where our people love to be 

• A fun city with lots to do 

• A green city 
 
The topic of this Council submission is aligned to all of Hamilton City Council’s five priorities. 

Council Approval and Reference 
This Council submission was approved by Hamilton City Council at its meeting held on 30 May 2024. 
 
Submission # 766. 
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Introduction  
1. Hamilton City Council welcomes the opportunity to make a submission to the Waikato Regional 

Council’s Representation Review. 

Representation Arrangements for Hamilton City  
2. Hamilton City Council supports the Waikato Regional Council’s proposed representation 

arrangements for the Hamilton City general electorate, noting that there are no changes proposed 
over the current representation arrangements for Hamilton City. 

Further Information and Hearings 
3. Should the Waikato Regional Council require clarification of the submission from Hamilton City 

Council, or additional information, please contact Greg Morton (Policy and Bylaw Lead – Governance 
Unit) on 07 245 0030, or email greg.morton@hcc.govt.nz in the first instance. 

4. Hamilton City Council representatives do not wish to speak at the hearings for the Waikato 
Regional Council’s Representation Review. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Lance Vervoort 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
  

mailto:greg.morton@hcc.govt.nz
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